
FW PHOTOS FROM  

AROUND THE SCHOOL - 25.2.22 
 

We hope that you enjoy the selection of photos taken by school leaders and pupils this week!  

 

 It has been great to get everyone in the hall for Family Learning – thank you for your support!  

 Year 3 have been learning all about the Vikings and the ships they built.  

 Year 3 and Year 4 pupils have been enjoying their Eco/Gardening Club after school on Tuesdays. 

 Pupils have had their first week of netball in PE. 

 Year 1 have been studying Pointillism (this is a technique of painting in which small, distinct dots). 

 Year 5 have been focusing on Australia with our resident expert – Ms Synnott! 
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